

April Newsletter 2024



Summer Birthdays:

We have NO April birthdays so if your child has a summer birthday and would like to celebrate at preschool this would be a good month to do so! Please let us know and we can arrange a date!



2024-2025 Preschool Sign-up

Registration for next fall is in full swing and classes are filling up quickly.

Registration has now been opened to the public so be sure to get your registration form turned in if you plan for your child to attend Tugs Preschool next fall! Let us know if you have any questions!

Important dates and looking ahead

Young 3's

April 11- brown day

The last day for our Young 3's (T, TH) Class will be TUESDAY, May 21st. We will end the year with a Prairie Playground Fun Day. If any parents would like to meet us there and help chaperone please talk to one of the teachers!

Older 3's

April 5- NO PRESCHOOL

April 10- brown day

April 19- Fitness Friday (wear tennis shoes)

The last day for our Older 3's Class (M,W,F) will be FRIDAY, May 24th. We will end the year with a Prairie Playground Fun Day! If any parents would like to meet us there and help chaperone please talk to one of the teachers!

Summer Birthdays:

April 4- bring a toy transportation from home

April 5- NO PRESCHOOL

April 11- brown day

April 16- Graduation Pictures

April 19- Fitness Friday (wear tennis shoes)

We will be having a Graduation Program on the evening of THURSDAY, May 23rd. More details will be available in the May newsletter. The 4's & 5's Class (M-F) last day of class will be on FRIDAY, May 24th. We will have a Fun Field Day this day.

Just a Friendly Reminder:

Your bill must be paid in full by Friday, May 17th for your child to participate in Graduation and the end of the year activities!

Please contact Nikole with any questions.

Graduation Pictures (4 & 5s Class)

The 4's & 5's Class will have graduation pictures taken on Tuesday, April 16th during class. Children will be dressed in red cap & gown and the individual photo will be from the waist up.